
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICIAL ANNOUNCEMENT  

QGSSSA Swimming Championships Rescheduled 

 

The QGSSSA wishes to advise that the 2025 QGSSSA Swimming Championships has 

been rescheduled to Wednesday, 12 March at the Brisbane Aquatic Centre. 

 

Given the serious weather forecast associated with Tropical Cyclone Alfred, our priority 

is the safety and well-being of our community. This decision has been made to minimise 

travel risks for competitors, spectators and event stakeholders. 

 

Spectator tickets purchased via Eventbrite for the original date will be cancelled, and 

new tickets for the rescheduled event will be made available in the coming days. 

Further updates will be provided once ticket sales reopen. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to coming together on March 12 to 

celebrate 116 years of QGSSSA Swimming under safer conditions. 


